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RESPALDA A UN RESTAURANTE

TERRANOBLE LAUNCHES INITIATIVE 
IN SUPPORT OF RESTAURANTS IN CHILE

At a time when restaurants are closed and going 
through difficult times due to the Coronavirus 
pandemic, we launched our ‘SUPPORT A RESTAURANT’ 
program in Chile.
Aimed at selected restaurants that operate with 
delivery, the program consists in including one bottle 
of our Gran Reserva Carmenere when consumers 
place and order over a certain amount during specific 
weekends. 
We sincerely wish that our Horeca friends can be back 
again soon!
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